
FEEDBACK 

 

On the last day, after breakfast together in Wangen, we went to the youth 

centre. 

 

Here we also met the youth group from Ebensee and the one from Wangen, 

as well as Alexandra Weidmann, the director of the centre and Hermann 

Spang.  

 

We then did an activity, during which we divided into three groups and 

together gave general feedback on the experience. We wrote down on 

coloured slips of paper what we had and had not liked, such as more free time 

between activities, and which we could then improve for the third part, which 

will take place in September in Prato. 

 

Finally, there were various greetings and thank-yous, and then we all had a 

pizza lunch together. 

 

It was a useful and important moment to conclude the experience, say 

goodbye and thank everyone. In addition, we shared various opinions and 

ideas and above all we understood if something had not gone well, so that we 

could then improve the experience in September. 
 
 


